Minutes

Town of Ryegate, Vermont Board of Auditors January 22, 2016

Meeting called to order at 11:55 AM

Members present: Thomas Dole, Richard Fraser, and Richard Hodgson

Others present: Cheryl Slayton, Treasurer

The minutes of the January 15,2016 meeting were read and approved with several typing errors corrected.

The Auditors' Narrative for the Town Report was discussed and approved.

Discussion ensued with the Town Treasurer Cheryl Slayton regarding the accounting software. This discussion was requested by the auditors for better understanding of what limitations exist in working with software designed for a small business and not for a municipality. There was no action taken but it was suggested that Cheryl speak to the Selectboard regarding the possibility of updating to a user specific municipal software accounting system.

Respectfully Submitted,

Thomas Dole, Chairman

Minutes approved at meeting held on 3/11/16